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Reminder - We will be closed on Monday 1st May for the bank holiday. 

King Charles’ Coronation Celebration 
On Friday 5th May, we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation. The children can come into 
school wearing red/white and blue colours representing our British flag. The children will also be 
able to enjoy a special party dinner next Friday for £1 which includes a cheese sandwich, 
sausage roll, chicken goujons, cucumber sticks, crisps, iced bun & blackcurrant juice.  
During the afternoon, all children will enjoy a range of activities relating to the King’s Coronation. 

Thank you to the Bridlington Town Council who visited school on Thursday and kindly bought 
all the children a commemorative coin to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles next week.  

Commemorative Coins 
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Picture News 

This Week’s Useful Vocabulary 

Banned – Officially or legally prohibited (forbidden). The TV show has been created to help 
children, who have been banned from going to school in the country, and Is aimed at children 
aged 11 to 16. 
Launched – Started or set in motion. An educational television programme for young people in 
Afghanistan has been launched by the BBC. 
Privilege – A special right or advantage. Having access to school, books and other opportunities 
to learn is a privilege.  
Official – Approved by the government or by someone in authority. The weekly programme is 
called Dars, which means lesson in Afghanistan’s official languages. 
Reliant – Needing a particular thing or person to continue, work correctly or succeed. Can you 
think of any times when you have been unable to learn at school and have been reliant on other 
methods? 
Taken for granted – Fail to properly appreciate something. Receiving an education is something 
that should not be taken for granted. 

 

All Year 6 children will be taking their tests for Reading, Maths and Grammar during the week of 
9th—12th May. Each morning the children can come into school at 08:30am where we will be 
serving sausage sandwiches and a juice drink before the start of each day. 

Year 6 SATs reminders 

 

Children should now have brought home a Summer Reading Bingo Challenge to 
complete this half term. There are lots of Dojo points to be gained as well as a 
chance to win prizes if they complete all the activities. This can be used as part of 
the three reads that all children are encouraged to do each week. We are hoping 
all children will enjoy taking part in these fun reading challenges. Please contact 
your class teacher if you do not have one. 

Summer Reading Bingo 



 

 

Quad Kids 
On Tuesday, 16 pupils walked to Headlands School to take part in a sports competition called 
Quad Kids. The pupils participated in groups of four and competed in four different events. 
These were; long jump, long distance running, vortex throwing and a sprint. All the pupils were 
well behaved. Well done to all involved! 

 Summer 1 Curriculum Overviews and Knowledge Organisers  
Curriculum Overviews and Knowledge Organisers for each year group have been sent out via 
email. You can also find these on the school website. These overviews show you what the 
children will be learning about during the Summer1 Term.  Please discuss the Knowledge 
Organisers with your child on a regular basis in order to remember key facts and information. If 
you require a paper copy then please contact your child’s class teacher or the school office.  


